
Date:  04/02/2022 

ParentPay  

As we are now into February, any families with out-

standing dinner debt may be refused a school meal. 

Please contact the school office if you are 

struggling to clear your arrears. Thankyou. 

SCARF workshops with Coram Life Education - 
next week they will be visiting Years 2, 4 & 6 
(Reception & Years 1/3/5 will be wc 21st Feb) 
 

Tuesday 8th  - Safer Internet Day 
Safer Internet Day is celebrated globally in Feb-
ruary each year to promote the safe and positive use of digital tech-
nology for children and young people, and to inspire a national con-
versation about using technology responsibly, respectfully, critically, 
and creatively. This year’s theme is 'All fun and games? Exploring 
respect and relationships online'.  
 

Friday 11th - Parents & Friends Group Walk & Talk with Mrs Kane 
Everyone is welcome to walk with us along the Manningham Green-
mile! We will be setting off from the SSA building just after 9am. 
 
Friday is also ‘Wear Your Scarf to School Day’  - all chil-
dren are encouraged to bring their favourite scarf into 
school—we will be taking photos around school! 

Good afternoon, 

We’ve had great fun celebrating NSPCC Number Day today—what a great way to 

end the week! Thank you to all families who have donated… we have managed to 

raise £105.50 for charity. Today I have set all year groups a ‘Grow Your Own Money 

Challenge’ as I think it is important to encourage children to become    committed 

community contributors. Children will be working together to continue raising money 

for the NSPCC charity until the end of this academic year and each week we will be watching the total raised grow on 

our very own money tree!  

Please keep an eye on weduc more ways that you can help us support this.  

Mrs Kane  

Please use the link below to find out more about  
tips, ideas, information, recipes, videos and quizzes to 
make breakfast time an easy part 
of your morning  
routine: 
https://www.family-action.org.uk/what-we-do/
children-families/food/breakfast-support/breakfast-
at-home/  

Over the past few weeks we have welcome lots of new    

families who are seeking Asylum here in Manningham.  If 

you would like to offer any support, please contact the 

school office to find out how you can get involved. 

Attendance  
It is really important for children to be in school and on time every 
day to help them achieve. If your child is    absent from school, 
please call the office to notify us ASAP with the reason 
for the  absence. Please note that all children should 
be in school for 8.45am to maximise our ‘target time’ 
sessions—every minute counts! 

Children’s Mental Health Week 2022 
This year’s theme is Growing Together, in school we will be encouraging children (and adults) to con-
sider how they have grown, and how they can help others to grow. Around five children in every class-
room have a mental health problem and many more struggle with challenges from bullying to be-
reavement.  Parents and carers play an important role in their child’s mental health.    Please follow 
the link shared on weduc (https://www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/parents-and-carers/) to find out how you 
and your family take part in the week.  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/support-us/ways-to-give/donate/?source=ppc-brand&gclsrc=aw.ds&ds_rl=1279303&ds_rl=1279303&gclid=CjwKCAiAo4OQBhBBEiwA5KWu_38ec1RDo9cKbuS6gPv8OcvFRNVj_Ux0ajhnICjg8BoiFxfWFHpyrxoC6AkQAvD_BwE&gclsrc=aw.ds


This term’s attendance 

We are trying really hard to be above 96% for this year for the whole 

school. 

Nursery 
 
AM–  85.1%                      PM–  68.9% 

RS 
90.5% 

RG 
90.5% 

1W 
90.1% 

1P 
91.1% 

2C 
85.8% 

2R 
92.1% 

3H 
89.6% 

3S 
86.4% 

4W 
86% 

4M 
86.8% 

5A 
91.9% 

5H 
92.4% 

6A 
88.8% 

6M 
94.5% 

Tuesday 8th Safer Internet Day 

Wednesday 9th   

Thursday 10th   
Life Caravan Workshops—SCARF—Coram Education 

Friday 11th 
Wear Your SCARF to School Day—all children are encouraged to bring their favourite scarf 
to school with them. We will be taking group photos which will be shared on weduc and the 
school website. 

This term we will be introducing some new attendance challenges and rewards so keep 

your eyes peeled for more information! 


